
SENATE LAW AND PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 

STATEMENT TO  
 

SENATE, No. 4086  
 

STATE OF NEW JERSEY 
 

DATED:  NOVEMBER 15, 2021 

 

 The Senate Law and Public Safety Committee reports favorably 

Senate Bill No. 4086. 

 As reported by the committee, this bill requires a provider of an 

electronic communication service who obtains actual knowledge of 

any facts or circumstances concerning child endangerment and reports 

that information to the Computer Crime Task Force Hotline, or any 

successor hotline, to retain that information for at least 180 days from 

the submission of the report. 

 As reported by the committee, Senate Bill No. 4086 is identical to 

Assembly Bill No. 2264, which also was reported by the committee on 

this same date. 


